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Comments: While allowing these ANILCA cabins to remain in use for immediate family members of original

claimants may have been an attempt to mitigate the loss of that opportunity for those folks, cabins should not be

allowed in areas designated as Wilderness, and expanding the permit system to people outside that original

group will essentially turn those cabins into a permanent fixture in the landscape, undermining the management

of those lands as Wilderness and going against the original intent of ANILCA. Please leave your policy

unchanged, and phase out these cabins.


